
 
 
 

2025 Annual Meeting 
June 7, 2025, 10:00 a.m. 
The Park Room at Campbells Resort 

 
 
 

Official Annual Meeting Notice 
 
 
 
The Annual Meeting of Crystal View Estates is scheduled for June 7, 2025 in The Park 
Room at Campbells Resort beginning at 10am. This notice was mailed to each member as 
required. In addition, we have included this notice in the accompanying email with the 
following meeting materials- 
 

• Meeting Notice (this document) 
• Meeting Agenda 
• Summary of Accomplishments 
• Treasurers report and related financial information 

 
The Association will be conducting electronic voting again in 2025. The platform this year 
is Google-based and we believe you will find it to be simpler than the one used last year. 
You will be receiving an email with instructions for voting for Board members and a Survey 
regarding Sport Court Usage. Board BIOs and Sport Court information will be included in 
the email you receive. The voting information email will be sent on May 31, 2025. 
 
Voting is available to members at the time the voting instruction email is received prior 
to the annual meeting, and for one week thereafter until June 14. Results of the Vote for 
Board Members and the Survey will be announced via email to all members shortly after 
June 14.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the annual meeting.   
 

Kind Regards,  

The Crystal View Estates Board for 2024-25 

Lynn Cockrum, Board President 
Dan Hodge, Board Treasurer 
Jeep Carpenter, Board Secretary 
Dave Cullen, Board Member 
 
 

 


